
 

 

 
 

4th January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you for agreeing for your child’s name to be on the back of the leaver’s hoodie. We are 

really pleased that all Year 6 Students have been approved by parents. 

The order has gone into the supplier, and we are expecting them to be delivered during January. 

The PTA will pay £10 towards the cost of each hoodie as a leaving gift from Friends of 

Foxhills. The final balance to be paid is £8.10. 

 

Payment is needed by Friday 2nd February 2024, so that we can deliver the hoodies prior to 

residential.  

 

Kind regards, 

The Friends of Foxhills 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name ........................................................... Class..................................................................... 

 

I will be making payment 

o In cash   

o Bank Transfer  

o Cheque 

 

Bank Account Name: Foxhills Infants School Parent and Teacher Association Sort Code: 

20-79-25 Account number: 20735612 

(Please email to let us know you have paid and put your child’s name in the reference section) 

 

Replies can be returned to school FAO: Sadie Stringer or emailed to 

friendsoffoxhills1@gmail.com 


